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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
John OLoughlin  

Address 
12419 neale sound Dr. 
box 333 
Cobb Island, MD 20625 

Phone 
3015358231  

Email 
koproductionsusa@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
mRNA is unproven and contains unsafe "spike proteins" that have been poorly tested and can caus ajor and permanent damage. 
Secondly, this is not a real "pandemic," obviously, but a crisis created by government and media support of investing our tax money 
in what is really an experiment. 3, kids are not in need of any vax for what is an easily treatable virus. The vax is a permanent change 
in the childrens' genes. this is horrific. 4. The World economic forum is using this so-called pandemic to usher in totalitarian 
surveillance and "digital ID" -- the hidden motive for the shots.  
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